Newsletter 24th Aug 2018

Dear Friends,

This is just a very short newsletter, firstly to remind you all about our Charity Music evening on Thursday 30th August at the Elephant and Castle Newtown at 7.30pm. I have attached a flyer and the latest press coverage of this evening with all the details. Please can I ask you all to promote this evening with your friends and link organisations? Also to remind you of our FRENCH VILLAGE at the Newtown Food Festival with further details included on the attached flyer.

Unfortunately due to lack of numbers we have been forced to cancel our coach to Les Herbiers for the Chrono and Chrono Fair in October this year. We will still be represented by members of Hafren Cycle Club and by some of our committee members who are all travelling independently. It was always a challenge to organise two visits to Les Herbiers in October and December of the same year!

We are now fully committed to our visit in December for the Winter Jum Regal, International Food and Craft Winter Fair. Further details and application forms for this visit will soon be added to our Website. If you are interested in this visit to France then please come and talk us at the FRENCH VILLAGE at the Newtown Food Festival on the 1st and 2nd of September.

Don't forget to visit us at the FRENCH VILLAGE! Les Herbiers Twinning Committee will be joining us again this year with a variety of French food and wine products for you to taste and buy!

Regards

Andrew

Newtown Twinning Association newtowntwinning@gmail.com newtowntwinning.co.uk